Dike, Darlene

From: Carol Street Housing Co-operative _
Sent: 04 April 2016 17:19

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Comments on 2016/0887/P

My name is lal Fox,

| live next door to the property asking for planning permission. | am extremely concerned about
the issue of light pollution. The building in question backs onto the garden of 85a. The building at
85 was changed by the present owners in 1994 so that 2 windows replaced what had been areas
that were blocked out from causing light pollution. When the building was originally built the
windows were not in the planning application in the way they were eventually placed. As a
consequence, the back garden and therefore the kitchen and first floor of 85a have been
constantly flooded with light emitting from the 10'x4"' windows. When we complained we were told
we should be grateful opaque glass and not transparent glass had been used. So, my objection
would be to ensure the window areas are completely stopped from causing light pollution.

Again, the most recent debacle with the drains caused 15 months of ongoing problems with the
smell of raw sewage through the house at all times of night and day as it was pumped through the
drainage system into our old system - something again not on the plans and when we approached
Camden we were told it was not made publicly available because it was such a sophisticated
design. As a consequence, we were faced with potentially hazardous living conditions.

My overall objection is to the way the owners consistently make plans and fail to show all the
details and therefore | would have no confidence that their plans cover all the details. What exactly
is happening with plans for light and for drainage?

Lal Fox
85a Royal College Street



